
Headteacher message 

 

Our final newsletter for this academic year! 

It has been an exciting and eventful year for 

us all.  I would like to take this opportunity 

to thank you all for working with and sup-

porting us throughout the year.  Our chil-

dren have worked hard and  as always, have 

shown such resilience. 

 

 Year 6 pupils 2022-2023 have said their fi-

nal goodbyes today.  It was very emotional 

but also joyous.  A new start brings anxiety 

and also apprehension about the future.  

We are confident that all of our year 6 chil-

dren will have a great start to their second-

ary journey and we wish them the very best. 

 

We would like to thank you all for your cards 

and flowers of gratitude—it means a lot to 

our team  who do not expect anything 

in return for the joy of working with 

your children. 

 

Please check my previous newsletters for 

summer activities available and information 

about places to eat for free.   

 

May I take this opportunity to wish you all a 

safe and lovely summer holiday. 

Dates for diary 

 

Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th September 

 INSET days—school closed to children 

 

Wednesday 6th September  

Children return to school 

 

Wednesday 13th September 

Meet the Teacher for parents 

3:30-pm—4:30pm 

 

Thursday 28th September  

Workshop for Parents—Managing Change 

 

Thursday 5th October 

EYFS workshop for parents/carers 

 

Monday 23rd October– Friday 27th October 

Half term 

 

Attendance Stars 

 

Congratulations to the children who received their 
certificate and voucher for having 100% attendance 

this year. 

Well done also to the children who received certifi-
cates for 99% attendance—so close! 

 

Well done to you all! 



 


